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September 7, 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians; 
 

Burnaby North will be hosting a Student Led Parent Walkabout event on Thursday,  
September 21st. 

 
This event starts at 6:00 pm and is an opportunity for parents to visit their child’s  
classes and meet their teachers. 

 
Our formal Parent Teacher Interviews will be held on Thursday November 2nd, 2017.  

 
The format of this year’s Parent Walkabout is as follows: 

 
Open Classrooms / Walk Around: 6:00pm – 7:30pm 
This year students will walk their parents to their classes and introduce them to their 
teachers and classroom spaces. 

 
Parents meet in North Gymnasium: - 7:45pm – 8:15pm 

  
Closing: 7:45pm – 8:15pm 
Parents have the opportunity to attend the Principal’s Q & A session.  

 
We look forward to seeing you. 

 
Yours truly, 

        
 

Mr. Cesare Martino 
Vice Principal 
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